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Li~tenant General Gordon Ao Blake
Director
National Security Agency
Fort George G. Meade J Maryland

Dear General Blake~

Representatives of the Commission have recently
returned from Mexico CitYJ where they ~onferred with
officials of the American Embassy and with representa~

tives of various federal investigative agencies abroado

From the "information gathered during this trip
we feel that the National Security Age~cy may be in a
positio~ to furnish the Com~ission ~ith some valuable
assistance in its work. I ~ould appreciate i~ if a
representative of your Age~cy would telephone or other­
~ise contact V~. w. David Slc~son of?the Commission Staff
to arra~ge 2 conference on this subject in the near
future.

Thank you for you~ cooperation in our worko

Slncerely~

.~::: . --
J 0 Le e Rankin
General Counsel-
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